Cardiology Training Programme Director Vacancy

Dear all,

Health Education England's Thames Valley Office are currently seeking applications for an Cardiology Training Programme Director for the School of Medicine.

The successful postholder will be responsible for the overall delivery of the Cardiology training programmes. For more information regarding the post please refer to the attached Job Description with enclosed Person Specification.

The role of the Training Programme Director is to work with the Head of School in Leading the delivery of a wide range of functions, aligned to Health Education England mandate.

The Training Programme Director will focus upon improvement of leaner supervision, assessment and experience, engagement of faculty and ensuring effective educational outcomes, both now and in the future. The role is evolving and will also focus on whole workforce transformation and developing multi-professional links.

The post is on a secondment basis for an initial period of three years.

0.75 EMC per week (3 hours) is available for this role.

The fixed level of funding contribution for this role is £7500 per annum, as an Educational Management Contribution (EMC). This funding may not equate to your individual personal salary with your employer in relation to planned activities (PAs). Prior to applying, please ensure you have discussed this role with your local Clinical Director Lead/Director of Medical Education to ensure that this work functions as a secondment with time freed up in your job plan to fulfil expectations. The financial contribution to the Trust is then to backfill any clinical time.

If you would like to apply for the position please send your CV and Cover Letter demonstrating how you meet the Person Specification to Deborah Jackson, Support & Development Officer, educatorrecruitment.tv@hee.nhs.uk> by the closing date of midnight  21st June 2022 If you have any queries relating to this post please contact  Dr Julia Newton on julia.newton@ouh.nhs.uk  

Please Note: Interviews will be held on   28th June 2022 

Kind regards,

Debbie


